
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to a busy and exciting year at Oxenford SS! I am pleased to say that the first week has been 

full of activities that ensured that we all have begun to get to know each other. The students in 4D have 

made the first week very enjoyable and together we are settling nicely into new routines. Please 

remember, I am always available for any concerns or queries. You can contact me by sending a note, 

email or telephoning the school. I look forward to having a rewarding year with your child and hope that 

we can work together to encourage happiness, confidence, and success! 

Punctuality and Absences 

 We ask that all students please arrive in 

the classroom each morning on time, 

before the second bell. If your child is 

absent, please contact the office the 

morning of that day or by writing a note 

explaining the reason for absence. If you 

know of the absence in advance, please 

send in a note outlining the details 

(dates/reason) for the absence.  

 

4D Term 1 

Digi (Digital Design) – Monday  

Library borrowing – Monday  

PE – Wednesday 

Health – Wednesday 

Japanese – Wednesday 

Music - Thursday 

Homework 

Homework is given out on 

Monday and is to be returned 

on Friday of each week. 

Homework will be sent home 

in week 2. Any concerns or 

difficulties please reach out. 

Upcoming Events 

Parent information session 

March 3rd (Week 3) swimming lessons 

March 6th (Thursday) School photo 

day 

March 27th (Thursday) Whole School 

Cross Country 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


